
• To maximize the opportunities for the Camp Pendleton G10 deer tag, we will be firearm hunting 

for 6 weekends. There will be (50) A-tags and (50) B-tags issued via the lottery. You will need to 

choose one or the other. You may NOT enter both. The Maximum number of hunters in the field 

at a time will be 50. 

o A-tag dates are 19, 20, 26, 27 Oct and 9-11 Nov 

o B-tag dates are 16,17, 23,24 Nov and 29 Nov – 1 Dec 

o During the dates for the A-tag, A-tag holders will be able to make reservations for each 

day they intend to hunt, at 0535 the day prior. B-tag holders will be able to check-in to 

unreserved spots at 0445 and unused reservations at 0530.  

▪ This will work the same way for A-Tag holders during the B-tag period. 

▪ There will be ONE lottery for A-Tag winners and ONE lottery for B-tag winners. 

• Hunters will simply enter the lottery pool for each date they intend to 

hunt.  

• The Game Wardens will run the lottery for each weekend on Thursdays 

with one exception. The lottery for the final weekend (Thanksgiving 

weekend) will be Run on Wed so that reservations can be made on 

Thursday for Friday’s hunt. 

 

o Check-in times will be different this year to allow reservations to be made for the 

following day, prior to leaving your vehicle. 

▪ Check-ins will be from 0445 to 0530 (if reservation holders do not check-in by 

0530 their reservation is forfeited.) 

▪ B-tag and archery hunters will be able to claim unreserved spots at 0445 and 

unused reservations at 0530 as well as spots that become available throughout 

the day. 

▪ Reservations will begin at 0535 the day prior to the hunt.  

 

o One other change to note: It is up to you whether you bring the whole deer carcass to 

the Game Wardens to be weighed or to quarter it in the field and bring the head with 

tag attached and edible portions to the game Wardens. Make sure you bring the 

required portions to show the game Wardens to avoid a citation for wanton waste. 


